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Decision:  Donlands Second Exit/Entrance Location Contract D6-3 

At its meeting of February 21, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the 
staff report, as follows: 
 

 

It is recommended that the Board: 
 
1. Approve Option E at 17/19 Dewhurst Boulevard (residential properties on the  

east side of Dewhurst Boulevard, north of Danforth Avenue) as the location for 
the Donlands Station second exit, as recommended by the LWG (see map in  
Appendix A); and 

  
 
 

2. Request staff to work with City Real Estate Services, and Council if required to  
direct the funds from the sale of 1 and 3 Strathmore Boulevard back to the TTC’s 
Fire Ventilation Upgrade Project, once these properties are no longer required. 

  
 
 

            

 




